
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

October 19, 2011 
 
 
Dear Sophomores, Parents/Legal Guardians: 
 
I would like to notify you that on Tuesday, November 15th, we will be conducting our Tenth Grade 
Student and Parent Night to discuss topics related to academic planning and college preparation.  This 
meeting will begin promptly at 7:00 p.m., and will take place in the high school auditorium. 
 
It is essential that tenth grade students accompany their parents/guardians.  A great deal of relevant 
information will be provided and there will be plenty of opportunity to ask questions.   
 
The agenda for the evening will include the following: 

 
 Graduation Requirements/Diploma Options 
 Scheduling Timeline 
 PSAT, SAT, and ACT Exams – Accommodation Forms 
 Student Involvement 
 The College Process – When it begins 
 NCAA Eligibility – How and when to file 
 Question/Answer Session 
 

On behalf of the guidance department, we look forward to seeing you.  Should you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me.  I may be reached at (631) 673-2101.  Parents who are unable to 
attend our evening program may stop by the counseling center the following day to pick up copies of the 
hand-outs.  Additionally, a copy of the Power Point will be made available on-line. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Kitty R. Klein 
District Director of Guidance, K-12 


